Fuzail Siddiqui PhD, P.Geo. 61 Finchley Circle, Markham, Ontario L3R 8S2, Canada

Dear Fuzail,

Welcome to the Audubon Steward Network! Thank you for your continued commitment and dedication to environmental stewardship, and particularly, to the Audubon Cooperative Sanctuary Program. With a limited staff and budget, we rely on stewards (like you) to be our local representatives of the ACSP—in contact with peers on a regular basis and armed with accurate knowledge of Audubon International and the ACSP. For this reason, you will also find enclosed a copy of the *Steward Handbook*, the most recent Stewards list, and other information.

To help promote the Audubon Steward Network, we ask that you complete the Audubon Steward Personal Information form enclosed in this packet. This information will be on our website and in Stewardship News.

As always, if you have any questions, concerns, needs, or stories to share, do not hesitate to call. You can reach me at 518-767-9051 ext. 14. I can also be reached by e-mail at jzeh@audubonintl.org. And if you haven't already, be sure to visit our website at www.audubonintl.org. We appreciate your commitment and willingness to join us in helping others help the environment. Hold on tight! This is going to be our best year yet.

Sincerely,

Joellen Zeh Program Manager